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K-2 Cross Country Carnival 

Friday 1 April 2022 
 
Dear parents/caregivers, 
 
On Friday 1 April 2022 all Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 students will be participating in a mini Cross 
Country carnival. It will be held at school starting at 9:20am and finishing at approximately 10:20am. 
 
Parents and carers are welcome to attend to support their children, whilst ensuring they adhere to school 
sign-in requirements and current COVID-19 social distancing guidelines. Please enter the school via Gate 
4 on Thurralilly Street after signing in with the QR Code. 
 
When: Friday 1 April 2022 
Where: Queanbeyan East Public School 
Time: 9:20am – 10:20am 
Cost:  Nil 
Supervision: Staff from Queanbeyan East PS.  
What to wear:  Sports uniform - students can wear items of clothing in their house colour 

- A school hat 
- Please ensure that you have applied sunscreen to your child before school 
- Comfortable running shoes 

What to bring: Water bottles, fruit break, recess, lunch and sunscreen. 
Spectators: Parents and community members are very welcome to attend and watch their children. For 

safety reasons, it is required that all students remain in the supervised area.    
COVID: All spectators will be required to be seated in a separate area and maintain 1.5 metre 

physical distancing.  
Wet Weather: In the event of wet weather, parents will be notified of carnival cancellation via text 

message. 
 
We look forward to a wonderful morning, which promotes sportsmanship and participation. 
 
Bronte Copland          Danny Scott 
Organising Teacher         Principal 
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